
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 March 2024 
 
 

Dear Families,  
 
  

RE: WORLD BOOK DAY THURDAY 7th MARCH 2024 
 

  
This year World Book Day will be in uniform as the theme is Masked Reader and we will be making our 
own masks in school.  
  
We are holding an exciting Masked Reader competition – who is behind the mask and can you identify 
the book they are reading?   
  
Children will be visiting the library for a reading taster session where they will be introduced to and have 
the opportunity to see a diverse range of new exciting books.   
  
We will enjoy a themed lunch and children may take a book outside to read for pleasure. Children will 
also receive a book token which they can exchange for a free book. To find out more about the books 
which will be available and watch a short video by the authors, click here. 
  
Finally, children will make a mask using arts and crafts and the day will end with a masked assembly, 
where the identity of our masked readers will be revealed and prizes will be given.  
  
The day will be shared on our social media, Twitter. Please do look and leave a comment.  
  
 
Kind regards, 
  
 A Stephenson 

 
Amanda Stephenson  
English Lead and Assistant Principal 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL_hqLJPmFPSSfLA_mNT0LWZNWSm0nIwLc

